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From: Kirsten Smith 
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 10:44:55 AM
To: Will Hall; Keith Scully; Susan Chang; Doris McConnell; Keith McGlashan; Chris Roberts; Betsy Robertson 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Energy code update
Sensitivity: Normal
Attachments:
AIA Seattle energy code 8.13.2021.pdf ;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Mayor Hall, Deputy Mayor Scully, and City Councilmembers:
 
AIA Seattle represents architects across the Puget Sound region.  We offer the attached letter in support of Shoreline’s exploration of
developing an energy code that prioritizes removing gas from new buildings.  This is AIA’s top priority at the state and local level, and we would
be pleased to be a resource on this issue should the need arise.
 
 
Thank you,
Kirsten Smith
 
 
Kirsten Smith   she/her
Manager of Policy and Advocacy
Americ an Institute of Arc hitec ts
AIA Seattle + AIA Washington Council
206-957-1926 office | 206-708-3199 cell
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https://www.nytimes.com/2021/08/09/climate/climate-change-report-ipcc-un.html
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